
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 4th February 
2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. The week is run by 
the charity Place2Be, and focuses on the importance of promoting 
good mental health and wellbeing for children and young people. 

Please support your child’s mental health by visiting the websites 
below. You can scan the QR codes with your phone to take you 
there. There are videos and downloads with advice for helping 
your child deal with all kinds of mental health issues, including 
when someone dies, anxiety or sibling rivalry. It’s well worth a look! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  

Scan this QR Code with your phone’s 

camera to take you to the Children’s 

Mental Health Week website for parents 

and carers. 

www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

parents-and-carers/ 

 

Scan this QR Code with your phone’s 

camera to take you to the ‘Parenting 

Smart’ website for parenting advice 

around mental health.  

parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/  

http://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/
http://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/


Nursery 
Morning: Junaid Afternoon: Nabat 

Reception 
Spinners: Ethan and Suzy Twisters: Huda and Amarachi 

Year 1 
Delius: Melisa and Aisha Hockney: Abubaker and Stefan 

Year 2 
Forster: Affan and Sudais Lister: Aysha and Samir 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Isa and Tyler Haworth:  Arisha and Samuel 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Hafsa and Mohmmed Priestley:  Limar and Richie 

Year 5   

Salt:  Saliha and Muminah Jowett:  Samuel and Bella 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Emily and Haider Cartwright:  Hai and Naheda 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen.  
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 78% & 1 Late Afternoon: 79% & N/A 

Reception 
Spinners: 88% & 4 Lates Twisters: 71% & 10 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 88% & 5 Lates Hockney: 88% & 4 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 91% & 8 Lates Lister: 93% & 3 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  97% & 5 Lates Haworth: 82% & 6 Lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 88% & 7 Lates Priestley: 96% & 3 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 96% & 6 Lates Jowett:  94% & 4 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  81% & 7 Lates Cartwright: 83% & 6 Lates 

 


